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Palmetto Commerce Interchange Quarterly Public Update Meeting July 24, 2024 
 
Charleston County officials invite members of the public to the next Palmetto Commerce Interchange construction update 
meeting on Wednesday, July 24 from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the Northwoods Gym and Community Center; 8348 Greenridge 
Road, North Charleston. 
 
This meeting will include an overview of the project, an update on the progress to date, and what is scheduled to be 
completed in the next three months. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions or discuss concerns they have 
with the project directly with the project team. These meetings will be held each quarter until construction is completed.  
 
The goal for the Palmetto Commerce Interchange project is reduce congestions at surrounding intersections, offer 
additional travel routes, provide access to existing and planned developments, and improve mobility in the area 
intersecting Interstate 26. Charleston County anticipates substantial completion of the project in early 2026. 
 
For more information, please contact Charleston County Public Works at (843) 202-7600 or roads@charlestoncounty.org, 
or visit the project website: PalmettoCommerceInterchange.com. 
 

----------- 
 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, please visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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